
 

9th June 2021  
 
Dear Parent/carer           
 

Sycamore & Hawthorne Trip to Waddow Hall  
 

To celebrate the end of the academic year, we have arranged an exciting and adventurous day out for 
our children in Sycamore and Hawthorne classes.  We have booked Waddow Hall, Waddington Road, 
Clitheroe on 7th July 2021.  The children will have a fun packed day of activities, including grass sledging, 
climbing, bush crafts and lots more.  
 
Please could you drop off your child/children at Waddow Hall for 9.15am and collect from Waddow Hall 
at 3.15pm.  If you have any problems with dropping off or collection, you may need to lift share as 
school staff are unable to transport children in their cars. 
 
The children will need to wear outdoor/playing out clothes with trainers suitable for getting dirty!!  
Please can we ask that you send them with an appropriate coat for the weather and hopefully sun 
protection if this weather ever changes!! 
 
The children will need a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks) with an extra water bottle, in a disposable bag to 
avoid having to carry it around all day.  If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch, 
please let the office know before 30th June.   
 
The school has subsidised part of this trip, but we are asking for a voluntary donation of £14.50 per 
child.  This has been added to ParentPay and we ask that payments are made before 30th June 2021. 
Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received to make the activity viable then the event will 
be cancelled. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Miss Thompson & Mrs North  
Class Teachers  
 
 
 


